To Whom It May Concern:

We are putting together a benefit night which will be in the form of a Trivia Night on October 29th, 2005 @ 7pm. It will be held at the New Melle Community Club. To verify this you may contact Judy Molitor at 636-828-5158 she is available M-W-F from 10am – 2pm.

This benefit is to raise money for Jessica Moore & Family. Jessica suffered a stroke five days after giving birth to her and her husband Nick’s second child. She was taken to St. Joseph’s West where they then flew here to St. Louis University Hospital. When she arrived they found that she had a blood clot on her brain stem and would have to undergo countless brain surgeries. She was put into a drug-induced coma and we were told by the doctors that they had done all that they could do. With her families prayers & support and Jess’s hard work and determination she pulled through, and is at home again with her husband and their children. 

Jess still has a long road ahead of her, and a lot of hard work. She still has at least one more surgery and she will be in rehab for at least another 6 weeks (then they will reevaluate and she will go in for more). 

There will be a silent auction; costume contest, 50/50 raffle, & a scavenger hunt during the trivia night.

We are doing this not only to raise money for them, but also to celebrate for Jess and her achievements that she has made and she is continuing to make every day. 

If you would like to help with donations, posting a flyer, or even to attend please feel free to contact me (Kristen Handing) at 636-578-3262 or 636-366-4907. 

With everyone’s help I know we can make this a great night for her and her family.

Thank You In Advance

